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Shevington Surgery Patient Participation Group
Wednesday 28th May 2019

1. Present:- Jane Gunn, Jane Lawrence-wood, Stacey , David Suntha, Alan Mohring, David Thompson, Carole Miles, Alison Godfrey,Joan Wadcock, Beryl Smith, David Brown and Jacque Halliwell.

1. Apologies:- Angela Martin, Janine Davies, Alison Cheetham, Gemma Lowton Barbara Campbell.

 2. Minutes - Jane Lawrence-Wood would like to make people aware it was Alison and herself that did the Friends and Family survey.

3. Matters arising :- 
No update on DNA's, Jane LW passed this information around the community association meeting.

 a. Friends and Family -  Alison Godfrey and Jane LW did 25 in total.
13 Extremely Likely, 8 Likely 2 unlikely, 1 neither 1 extremely unlikely.

b. Carers sub group - Going well the group went on a meal out to the White Lion all enjoyed it. Since starting the carers group they have had 54 different people through the doors.

c. Communication sub group - No meeting.

d. Diabetic support group- All is going well with the group. We are organising the stall for the fete and a banner to advertise us.

1. Dave Brown  will circulate information about the Bolton, Salford and Wigan partnership reference group. Next meeting 18/7/19. The Borough Engagement group meeting Dave will circulate information it's about shared records and video consultations launch date to be confirmed.  CCG governing body meeting Jane LW has been to the community association to pass on the word.  Cluster group- Alan attended discussion took place around DNA's and how individual surgeries were looking at different ways to reduce DNA,s Shevington surgery had already started a piece of work which was ongoing.
1. Invited Guests- It was suggested asking someone to speak to us about what is going on with the old schools site.
1. Treasure report- balance £2505.35 includes Dementia group £577.50 and includes £60 Diabetes group. Group money £1867.85.

AOB  - Dave T, Alan, Dave B and Jane LW to go to the annual conference will on 4th June.  Age friendly mark- sticker to go in Dr's this logo can be shown on applications. Beryl thanked Angela for doing the list on members information. Jane G has arranged a card and voucher for Lyndsey Boyle. Carol is having a fund raiser for her group at the Methodist church on 12 th June 2-4.  Beryl wished Stacey well when she leaves on the 28th June to have her baby.

Next meeting 26th June.



